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Term 2 Week 3 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

With all the disruptions over the last 2 years, we feel that we would like to have 
the opportunity to connect with our parents to have authentic conversations about 
your children’s learning. As a part of our School Improvement Plan, we are 
moving towards conducting Parent Teacher Interviews at the ends of Terms 1 
and 3 and Student Reports in Terms 2 and 4. 

This sequence provides communication every term. Interview Booking Forms 
are attached to this newsletter, and we encourage you to complete them and send 
them in as soon as possible to ensure that we can accommodate your availability. 
We have Face-to-Face options after school on Tuesday 24th May and 
Wednesday 25th May, as well as phone interview options on Friday 27th May 
during school hours. As always, we endeavour to be flexible in making ourselves 
available to suit your working needs. 

P&C AGM 
Tilba School P&C are highly 
regarded in our local community 
and wider, for being active, 
effective, fun and for having a 
powerful voice. Please come 
along to the AGM here at school, 
on Tuesday 17th at 4:30pm. We 
need you! 

NAPLAN 
Congratulations to Year 3 and Year 5! They have completed the writing 
assessment, which was online for Year 5 and on paper for Year 3. They have 
been very focused and attentive to doing their best and that is all we expect. 
NAPLAN will continue next week with the Reading, Language Conventions 
and Numeracy assessments. I will also have catch-up sessions for the 
students who have been absent. 

School Expectations Matrix 
We have had some positive feedback from parents about our school 
expectations matrix which was sent home last week. Thank you for your 
support and reflection. We have 
worked collaboratively with our 
students to develop this explicit 
structure to support positive 
behaviour for learning.  
Congratulations Lilah and 
Leonard for demonstrating 
respect, care and 
safety when at school. 
Tania Hextell (Principal)     

Amazing Person: Frida Kahlo 
Character Strength: Resilience 

Term 2, 2022 

Friday 20th May is “Frida 
Friday” so we’re having a 
Mexican Feast at 12:15! 

Parents are invited if the sun 
is shining. Please call the 

office if you’re coming so we 
can cater for you. 

May 
Mon 16th Tues 17th, Wed 18th 

NAPLAN Years 3 and 5 

Tuesday 17th 
P&C AGM 4:30 

Monday 23rd 
Barranguba Assembly 2:30 

Tuesday 24th Wednesday 25th 
Parent Teacher Interviews 

Thursday 26th 
Photos 

Friday 27th

Phone Interviews 

June 
Friday 3rd 
State KO Soccer  
Round 1 vs Taralga @ B’ Bay 

Wednesday 15th 
3-6
Botanic Gardens Excursion

Tuesday 21st 
P&C 4:30 

Thursday 23rd 
Athletics Carnival @ Quaama 

Monday 27th 
Najanuga Assembly 2:30 

Tuesday 28th 
South Coast Dance Festival 
Batemans Bay- we are 
performing!! 

CONTACT US ANYTIME 
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
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Kandinsky inspired art works 
using concentric circles and 
complementary colours.  

Angle Finders! Year 3 found angles larger than 
right angles in the classroom using “angle finders”. 
We invented a new type of yoga called “Angle 
Yoga.” Obtuse angles hurt your abdominals- Ouch! 

 
 

Year 4 have been learning 
about equivalent fractions 
this week. They had fun 
playing The Pizza Game.  



 
 

Year 2 used the fractions 
cards to learn about 1/2s and 

1/4s and 1/3s this week.  

Baaaa … 
these are 
our 
sheep.  
We made  
them 
using the 
seaside 
daisies.  

How neat is your handwriting? Do you use the correct 
pencil grip? Do you form your letters in the right way? 

We had fun playing marbles with Miss Elton in History. 
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